
From: Shirley Berkowitz <aberk1124@gmail.com> 
Subject: 1 Roanoke Drive 

Message Body: 
To The Zoning Board of Appeals: 

I vote no to the increase in height for 1 Roanoke Drive Congregation Yetev 
Lev D'Satmar and the reduction in the yard for parking. My concern is fire 
safety and vehicle traffic.  

I would like the Zoning Board and Town Board to consider time constraints 
and communication requirements on these projects. That temple has been 
in construction since 2020. There needs to be a faster timeline to 
completion with each project. Our quality of living needs to be considered 
and lack of adherence should follow with fines and shutdown of projects. 

On the subject of communication. All signs in the village should be in some 
residents English and Hebrew as  some residents read both languages, but 
not all residents read Hebrew. 

Sincerely,  

S. Berkowitz  
Arlington Drive 
50 year resident
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